
  

Last week, we reached out to inform you on about a cybersecurity event involving one of our vendors, 
Change Healthcare (an Optum subsidiary). 
  
We want to reassure you that the data and information you have with our plan was not affected by 
this incident. We have not experienced any impact on our systems as a result of this occurrence. Out of 
an abundance of caution, we have disconnected our network links with Change Healthcare. 
  
Should you need to send us electronic submissions that include attachments, we suggest using an 
alternative method such as Vyne Dental or Dental Xchange. 

https://vynedental.com/
https://www.dentalxchange.com/product/claimconnect?utm_term=&utm_campaign=PMAX-+ClaimConnect&utm_source=adwords&utm_medium=ppc&hsa_acc=5689835659&hsa_cam=19846998920&hsa_grp=&hsa_ad=&hsa_src=x&hsa_tgt=&hsa_kw=&hsa_mt=&hsa_net=adwords&hsa_ver=3&gad_source=1&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI9cHT8OHOhAMVeV9HAR3LQAyqEAAYASAAEgJkm_D_BwE

